
Mr. Herbert Cohen 
Quality Photo Engraving Company 
216 East 45th Street 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear Mr. Cohen: 

September 25, 1977 

We are most grateful for your generous donation of $300.00 

(three hundred dollars), given to the Diocese of the Armenian 

Church of America. 

Your continued support is greatly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


